
Lupe Anguiano 

From: Redacted 
To: Redacted 
Sent: Sunday, March 02, 2008 9:19 AM 
Subject: THE EPA 

Maybe it's time for someone like Barbara Boxer to ask some serious questions about the 
EPA's work ethic and commitment when it comes to The Halaco Sight on Ormond Beach. 
Maybe the snail's pace of action they are taking on solving this problem is reflective of a 
general disdain for protecting the environment in California. Halaco is the equivalent of a 
patient in the emergency room having a heart attack and the doctors are offering an 
electrocardiogram next month. It is ridiculous. Also if there is a curve in every industry 
whereby the first generation of anything takes longer and is more expensive than the 
subsequent generations, why is the EPA saying that the Halaco clean-up will take just as 
long as a project they worked on 20 years ago. Why aren't they developing better and faster 
methods of cleaning up waster and making places more habitable than they were 20 years 
ago. Why aren't they getting any better at doing their job? How can all those food growers in 
the immediate vicinity of Halaco continue to operate without anyone questioning the 
effects on the food that is being grown? 

Jean Anker 

In a message dated 3/1/2008 10:42:22 P.M. Pacific Standard Time, 


